CHARLES B. SANCHEZ
ATTORNEY AT LAW
P. ©. BOX 7
BELEN, NEW MEXICO 87002

TELEPHONE (505) 864-8989

OCTOBER 21, 1988

Mr. William J. Lemay

Director

New Mexico 0il Conservation Division
State Land Office Building

310 014 Santa Fe Trail

Room #206 .

Santa Fe, NM 87503 ///

RE: Application of Amoco, Case Ngﬂ 9516/%1/@4.55
Dear Mr. Lemay: K\,///

This 1letter will confirm that I have associated with
Mr. Kent J. Lund, an Attorney for Amoco Production
Company who lives in Denver, Colorado, for purposes of
the above-captioned case. I am a member Attorney in
good standing of the New Mexico Bar, and will serve as
Amoco's New Mexico legal contact for this case should
the need arise in the future.

Mr. Lund is a member in good standing of the Colorado,
Towa and Nebraska Bars and has previously represented
Amoco in many New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
and Division hearings and proceedings. Mr. Lund will
handle the hearing for Amoco, and I will not be
present unless it 1is necessary for me to be in
attendance.

Thank you for your consideration, and please c¢all 1if
you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,
P
Charles B. Sanchez
CBS/jka

CC: Mr. Kent J. Lund, Esqg.
Mr. Robert Stovall, Esd.



